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Fox Ridge Hunters: 
 Merry Christmas, and Happy New Year from the Kamke families, and a big “Thank 
you” for being members here at Fox Ridge. We always enjoy your business, but it is the 
friendship that we treasure the most. This club would not be the same without the great 
members that we have, and we sincerely appreciate having you here as part of our family. 

Last year the cover was a great improvement over the past several years.  This year 
the grass cover has been great up to this point and the sorghum looks okay.  Mid, Midwest, 
and Lake farm have little to no sorghum this year due to the wet fields at planting time.  If 
we can avoid the heavy snows the rest of the cover should hold up for the remainder of the 
season, however it will help if everyone treats it kindly.  Try to avoid smashing it down 
while looking for birds and it will last longer. 

The birds have been giving the dogs a real challenge again this season.  Most hunters 
have been reporting back that these are some really wild birds.  This is good for providing a 
challenging hunt.   
 December 23th through the 26th will be our family holiday with no bird releases on 
those days.  However the lounge and the cleaning room will remain open for those who wish 
to open hunt during this time.  We will be releasing birds again the 27th, so call to make 
those appointments as soon as you can. (Remember at least a 3 day notice) 
 We are really looking forward to the Karl Zeitler Memorial Event on March 22nd. If 
possible join us for raffles, prizes, food, and don’t forget the dog trial is available too! 
Registration for the dog trial will be available after the January 1st.  Remember the event is 
free to all who wish to attend, and the dog trial is only $200 per two man team for 10 chukars.  
K9 Apprehension event should start around 2:00 

As we approach late season, don't forget the additional charges per bird released starts 
at the beginning of the New Year. Two dollar in January, three dollars in February, and four 
dollars in March for each bird released, including membership birds. 
      We will be sending out renewal notices after March 31st.  Expect to hear from us 
again at that time.  Hope to see you soon.  Please give us a call at least three days ahead, 
and we will get those birds out for you as the season nears the end.  From all of us at Fox 
Ridge we hope you have an enjoyable and safe holiday season.   
      Merry Christmas and  
      Happy New Year, 
 
      Mike and Bill 

Fox Ridge Game Farm LLC 
8585 Valley Line Rd 
Oconto Falls WI 54154 
1-920-846-2508 
www.frgf.com 

   F.Y.I.  
This year March 17th lands on a Monday so the 
last day for release will be March 16th!! 
This happens once about every 7 years. 
Get out before March to avoid the busiest time 
of the season! 


